APPENDIX D

From: Corcoran Linda

Sent: 10 January 2014 13:11 **To:** Rumney Rachael; Sims Michael

Subject: FW: Burlington Avenue / Burlington Road area - survey results and ASB figures

Hi,

Please see below, this will support my response re: Roshni Food and Wine.

Many thanks

Linda

Linda Corcoran

Enforcement Officer

Neighbourhood Enforcement Team Slough Borough Council

Construction of the co

Email: linda.corcoran@slough.gov.uk

Address: Neighbourhood Enforcement Team, Public Protection Service, St Martins Place, 51 Bath

Road, Slough. SL1 3UF

Before printing, think about the environment

From: Swanepoel Nadia Sent: 10 January 2014 11:59

To: Corcoran Linda

Subject: Burlington Avenue / Burlington Road area - survey results and ASB figures

Dear Linda,

Apologies for the delay. As requested, please see information below.

Please note that this information does not specifically refer to Serena Hall only. It refers to the area including and surrounding Burlington Avenue.

Survey results

On 22/06/2011 a 6-month dispersal order came in to power in the Burlington Avenue area. It expired on 21/12/2011. During Oct 2011 and Jan 2012 surveys were carried out to assess the impact of the dispersal order. Results showed that despite efforts, 83 (85%) of the 98 surveyed residents found people being drunk or rowdy in public places to be a fairly big to very big problem.

ASB figures

Between Jan 2010 and Nov 2013, Thames Valley Police received 159 ASB reports where the consumption of alcohol was believed to be the main contributor to the ASB incidents in Burlington Avenue / Burlington Road.

48 of the 159 reports were made by Ibex House residents and 44 by Serena Hall staff.

Should further information be required, please let me know.

Kind regards, Nadia

Nadia Swanepoel

Safer Slough Partnership Information and Mapping Officer

Slough Borough Council 01753 477352

www.slough.gov.uk www.slough.gov.uk

Please don't print this email unless you really need to - think of the environment